From: MacDonald, Terry

Sent: Thursday, April 01, 2010 3:24 PM

To: Bauman, Robert; Bethany Sanchez; Brian Peters; Cathie Madden; Gartner, Thomas; Higgins, Mario; James A Hiller; Jim Mathy; Joanne Passaro; Kammholz, Craig; Kenneth Little; Leo Ries; Mahan,

Steven; Mike Soika; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Osterman, Jeffrey; Sign language Interpreter;

Zalben, Barry; Zarate, Sarah

Subject: April 8, 2010 Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board meeting has been cancelled. **To All Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board Members, Staff and Interested Persons:**

This is to inform you that the Housing Trust Fund Advisory Board meeting scheduled for April 8, 2010 at 11:00 a.m. has been cancelled.

Sincerely,

Ms. Terry J. MacDonald, Staff Assistant City of Milwaukee, City Clerk's Office 200 East Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202 414-286-2233

Fax: 414-286-3456

Terry.Macdonald@milwaukee.gov